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ALPHA BETA ALPHA 
FEBRUARY, 19 8 3 

...,. __ ETTER 

WORKING TOWARD THE FUTURE 

This looks like it will be a very busy semester fo,r ABA .·at ISU. We 
have many projects that are going on right now. You are all encouraged 
to get involved. Currently active committees include those that are 
working on the Baby Fold project, constitution revision, Founder's 
Day, and the Communications Week picnic. 

NEW MEMBERS: At the January 24,1983 meeting nine members of the Fall 
1982 pledge class were activated into the fraternity. The new members 
are: 

Jan Miller 

Rose Marcotte 

Sheri Simmen 

Cathy Hines 

Mary Jo Taylor 

Pat Poehlman 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR SPRING 1983 

Jenny Searight 

Amy Schwartz 

Barb Gay 

Feb. 28 Deadline for turning in .applications for ISLA Scholarships. 

Mar. 1 Deadline for turning applications for the Speer Scholarship. 

Mar.14-15 Book Raffle ticket selling in the Bone Student Center. 

Mar. 21-26 COMMUNICATION WEEK Be there , _•.Aloha! 

Mar. 26 Communication Week Picnic at Miller Park at 12 pm. 

Apr. 10 Founder'' s Day Banquet. 

Homecoming Coffee Hour: On October 9, 1982 ABA held their annual 
Homecoming Coffee Hour for ABA Alumni. Fifty-six alumni, actives, 
pledges and family members. An intePesting time was had by all! 

Scholarships: Time is running out for those who wish to apply for the 
Eunice H. Speer Scholarship and the scholarship offered by the ISLA. 
The deadlines for these are March 1 and February 28 respectively. 
If you are interested in applying for either of these scholarships 
please refer to the information on the ABA Bulletin Board. 

Constitution Revision Committee: Work is moving along smoothly on the 
Constitution Revision. A first draft has been finished and has gone to 
Miss Gowdy to get her input on the revisions made . We hope to present 
the revised Constitution to the members at the next meeting . 
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Communication Week Picnic: ABA is sponsoring the Communication Week 
Picnic on March 26. It will be at the Miller Park Pavillion beginning 
at 12 pm noon. We hope that all ABA members will attend. Lots of 
good food will be served! Be there, Aloha! 

Founder's Day Banquet: The annual Founder's Day Banquet will be held 
April 10, 1983 at Barney's Restaurant Route 51, South in Bloomington . 
We would like for all ABA members to be there. Watch the ABA bulletin 
board for further announcements . 

Library Science Instructional Media Alumni Bulletin : Be sure to pick 
up a copy of the Alumni Bulletin on the table underneath the ABA~bul ­
l etin board. There TWO articles on ABA included, as well as a very 
nice photo of Denise Marabotti, Debbie Adkins and Julie Brown. 

Baby Fold Service Project: Members of the Baby Fold committee went to 
the school and looked over the collection. They are now deciding how 
best to proceed with the project. Watch the bulletin board for further 
announcements concerning this Service Project. This is something that 
needs full group participation . We need YOUR~elp! 

Historian : Jan Miller has been e l ected to the office of Hi storian. 
Jan will finish out the term of office for Anne Sellers who is off­
campus this semester doing an internship. WAY TO GO, JAN! 
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